
Date :    

LED Div. Rohm Co., Ltd.

General Manager : Tetsuhiro Tanabe

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 

of the following product. We acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers

of the intent to exit products to enable out customers the ability to prepare for alternatives

and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 

Application

Product Name : 

Light Emitting Diode

Reason of discontinuation

  Cannot keep production line due to none production facility.

Date of discontinuation

Remark

EOL PN Suggested Replacement PN

PSL0101WBFB1 SMLK18WBJBW1

PSL0101WBFC1 SMLK18WBJCW1

PSL0101WBFD1 SMLK18WBJDW1

PSL0102WBEA1 SMLK18WBJAW1

PSL0102WBEB1 SMLK18WBJBW1

PSL0102WBEC1 SMLK18WBJCW1

PSL0102WBFA1 SMLK18WBJAW1

PSL0102WBFB1 SMLK18WBJBW1

PSL0102WBFC1 SMLK18WBJCW1

PSL0107WBEB1 SMLK18WBJBW1

December 31st, 2020

Kindly utilize existing authorized distributor stock to fulfill any LTB requirements.

13-Nov-20

Part Termination Notification (Discontinuation)

Discontinue Recommend

See Below See Below


